

TOWN OF TRURO Water Resource Oversight Committee

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666 Meeting Notes

Notes of the Meeting of February 2nd, 2012

Present were Kevin Kuechler (Chair) Amanda Reed, Peter Romanelli and Bill Worthington. Shannon Corea and Mark Peters were absent.

Also present were Charleen Greenhalgh, Truro Assistant Town Administrator/Planner and Pat Pajaron, Truro Health and Conservation Agent.

The Chair called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM

The minutes of the January 26th meeting were approved, 4-0.

The Committee discussed what groups should be apprised of the continuing work on the CWMP and preliminarily selected the following:

- Board of Selectmen
- Board of Health
- Conservation Commission
- Economic Development Committee
- Mass DEP
- Cape Cod Commission
- Barnstable County Health Department

And, as the work progresses, also:

- Finance Committee
- Planning Board
- Non-Resident Taxpayers Association
- Truro Conservation Trust
- Cape Cod National Seashore
- Town of Provincetown (who in that group?)
- The Truro Public

Kevin will importune Blake Martin for 1) a text of an appropriate script with which to introduce various groups to the CWMP process in a non-threatening way and 2) a timeline that is simplified and up-to-date.

The next meeting will be held at 8:30 AM on Thursday March 15th, prior to the next meeting with Weston & Sampson, which is scheduled for 9:00 AM.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

William C. Worthington, Secretary

JUL 16 2013

Received TOWN OF TRURO